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I am a PERS member and I support that there should be no new investments in fossil 

fuel projects. I believe there is a climate crisis and it is imperative that we as a society 

step back from funding these projects. The pollution that follows these projects for the 

communities that is located near them can not be tolerated and in the long term are 

not wise investments. 

I urge you to support the Pause Act SB 681 for all these reasons. 


